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Do not allow hog farm near Buffalo River.The confined animal feeding operation
near Big Creek in the Mt. Judea area will destroy our national river. The containment
ponds will overflow and contaminate our river. You do not have adequate staffing to
ensure that the ponds do not overflow. The tourism money is more than the hog
farm will provide. The land application of manure will contaminate groundwater and
any other tributary. Please protect our water and stop allowing it to  be
contaminated. Fresh water is the most important resource on the planet. 
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